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The Villages Shrine Club Newsletter Volume 11 Issue 7

MEETING PLACE OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB

Hibiscus Recreation Center
1740 Bailey Trail, The Villages, FL

THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB
DEDICATED TO HELPING CHILDREN THROUGH OUR SHRINERS HOSPITALS

Club’s Stated Meeting
September 8th, 7:00 pm

Hibiscus Recreation Center
The Villages

Enterainment: Comedian

Pizza Social at 6:00 pm (Prior To Meeting)

Goodby Summer

Hello Fall
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MEETING TIMES AND LOCATIONS

THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB

STATED MEETING: Held the second
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM at Or-
chid Room, Hibiscus Village Recreation
Center. The Villages. FL Social Hour at
6:00 PM.

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING: Held
the last Monday of every month at 6:00
PM. For time and location see Newsletter.

AFFILLIATED ORGANIZATIONS

YELLOW JACKET SCOOTER CLUB

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING:
Held the 4th Thursday of every month.
For time and location see Newsletter

THE VILLAGES SHRINE GOLF

LEAGUE

MONTHLY OUTING: FOR date, time
and location see Newsletter

AL-KORA SHRINE LADIES

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held
at 10:00 AM the fourth Tuesday of every
month at the Cottage Inn, Lady Lake.
Contact Judy Chaffin (352) 751-5126 for
more details .

BOARD MEETING: Held 3rd Tues. of each
month at 9:30 AM. Contact Judy Chaffin
(352) 751-5126 for details .

BRIDGE CLUB: Meets the first Thursday of
each month at members’ home. 1:00 PM.
Contact Carol Corey at (352) 750-9111 for
information.

THE VILLAGES MASONIC LODGE

STATED COMMUNICATION: Held the second
Monday of every month at 2:30 PM at Wild-
wood Masonic Lodge No. 92, Wildwood, FL

MONTHLY DINNER: Held the third Monday
of each month. For location and time contact
George Fiddler, Secretary at 352-350-1234 or
georgefiddlerml@gmail.com.

TRI COUNTY HIGH TWELVE

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held the
first Wednesday of every month at 10:45 AM at
the La Hacienda Recreation Center , The Villag-
es, FL Contact Rita Keider at (352) 750- 5561 one
week in advance for lunch reservations
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The Villages Shrine Club

For Latest Club News
Go Online To

www.thevillagesshrineclub.org

VSC

Florida Blood Centers
GroupPlan#A-18

To locate a FBC call 888-936-6283 or

go to www.floridabloodcenters.com

Ifsomeoneinyourfamilyneedsbloodcontact:
VictorClark407-671-4975,

BAHIA
SHRINERS
BLOOD BANK

VSC Newsletter

Editor: Omar Need

Deadline Schedule:
Articles and new items must be received
by the 15th of the month preceding new
month’s issue. Anything received after
the 15th of the month will not be pub-
lished. Submit articles and news items to:

Omar Need
2794 Privada Dr

The Villages, FL 32162
Or

E-mail: vscnewsletter@comcast.net

SUNSHINE

REPORTING

To report an illness contact one
of the club’s officers.

Bahia Shrine Center

2300 Pembrook Dr.
Orlando, FL 32810

(407) 600-8811

NOTE
SHRINE CLUB
NEWSLETTER

Can now be viewed
on club webpage

thevillagesshrineclub.org
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Tom Miller

Executive Board Meeting

September 28th
6:00 pm

Sea Breeze Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Gerry Vannienwenhowe

(352) 750-4513

2015 Club Officers

PRESIDENT:
Gerald Vannienwenhove
Lady: Deborah
Res: (352) 750-4513
E-mail: toadnfrog@live.com

1ST VICE PRESIDENT:
Robert M. Collins
Lady: Donna
Res: (352) 391-7081
E-mail: bobcollins45@mac.com

2ND VICE PRESIDENT:
Bill E. Tanner
Lady: Jackie
Res: (352) 751-5853
E-mail: tanners@centurylink.net

TREASURER:
Cliff Wiener
Lady: Sharon
Res.: (352) 259-1684
Email: cliff.wiener@aol.com

SECRETARY:
James E. Chaffin
Lady: Judy
Res.: (352) 751-5126
Email: jimjudy72@yahoo.com

Executive Board Members
2015

Milton Thomas "Tom" Miller
Res.: (352) 227-8151
Email: mtmtommiller@aol.com

Omar U. Need III
Lady: Marge
Res.: (352) 259-7247
Email: ouneed@comcast.net

Robert M. Stines
Lady: Bonnie
Res.: (352) 259-9191
Email: stinesb@thevillages.net

VSC Officers And Executive Board Members

------ CLUB EVENTS ------

SEPTEMBER:

Stated Meeting - Entertainment [Comedian]
7:00 pm — Pizza Social - 6:00 pm……………..……...…….8th

Executive Board Meeting - 6:00 pm……………………………….28th

NOTE:
Stated Meetings held at Hibiscus Recreation Center, 1740 Bailey

Trail, The Villages, FL.
Executive Board Meetings held at Sea Breeze Recrea-

tion Center, 2384 Buena Vista Blvd, The Villages, FL

After a much needed summer break your officers are eager to get started again.
Of course we were not completely inactive. On 10 July ten of our nobles attended the special

meeting at Bahia. A proposal was made to hire 3 property appraisers to determine the value of
the buildings and property of Bahia. The ensuing vote approved the proposal. On 31 July we
had our 2nd fun day. A total of 23 Nobles and Ladies had a wonderful time at Eaton's Beach
Restaurant on beautiful lake Weir.

Unfortunately 3 of our nobles passed away this summer, Nobles Kenneth L. Johnson (2014
President), Milton G. Baas, and Dale Barsness. We will surely miss them.

Our golf committee was busy all summer visiting various establishments for tournament sponsorship. We missed
Ken Johnson's dedication and hard work in spearheading this effort.

Our next meeting is on 8 September and we will be having pizza and refreshments commencing at 6PM. At 6:30
we will be entertained by a comedian who has generously agreed to donate his time and talent. Please make a point
to join the good fun and fellowship.

Gerry
Vannienwenhove



We kick off the year with Pizza
at our September meeting so come
join the fun.

The Roster for the Paper drive is out
and has been passed around via-email, I
will have the paper work at the meeting
as well. It should be pointed out that we
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First Vice President’s

Bob Colins

Nobles and Ladies,
Welcome back! I trust you've had a

great summer thus far. But, the fun's
not over. In fact, it's just starting
anew. Noble President Gerry has lots
planned for the remainder of his year
and I'm excited!

Don't miss out. Come join us at the
September meeting to rekindle old
friendships and create new ones.

I'm looking forward to seeing you.

BLACK CAMEL

IN MEMORIAM

NOBLE MILTON G.BASS

Passed away July 25,2015

NOBLE KENNETH L. JOHNSON

2014 VSC President
Passed away July 28, 2015

NOBLE DALE BARSNESS

Passed away August 8, 2015

Farwell brothers, your earthly toil is
over and you have ascended to a joy-
ous, peaceful, restful place in the
heavens, there to be forevermore.
And although gone, you will not be
forgotten, but will remain forever in
our memories.

Bill Tanner

STATED MEETNG
September 8, 2015

Meeting 7:00 pm
Pizza Social & Entertainment 6:00 pm

Hibiscus Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Gerry Vannienwenhowe

(352) 750-4513

compete with at least 20 other organi-
zation's for these stores, at Wal-Mart
for instance I applied for permis-
sion last March and at least three
other Charities have applied for
that same weekend. SO please if
you can afford two hours out of
your busy day we can use your
help! All you have to do is stand
OR sit - hold a plastic tub in your
hand and represent our club.

532 North US Hwy 27
Lady Lake, FL 32159

(352) 561-4932

Message From Second
Vice President

Please Support This Advertiser
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Miniature Golf Trophies Presented At June Stated Meeting
At the club’s June 9th Stated Meeting trophies were presented by President Gerry Vannienwenhove to the top fin-

ishers of the VSC miniature golf tournament held at Tree Tops Golf on Rolling Acres Road in Lady Lake In addi-
tion presentations were given to those who helped. Note: Tom Miller, who received a ribbon for helping is not pictured.

President Gerry presents trophy for ‘Lowest
Score” to Noble Gary and Lady Debbie Gray.

President Gerry presents 1st Place trophy to
Noble Bill and Lady Judy Boulden.

President Gerry presents 2nd Place
trophy to Noble Bill and Lady Jackie
Tanner.

President Gerry presents 3rd Place trophy to
Noble Jim and Lady Margo Atherholt.

President Gerry presents cup to Lady Donna
Collins as husband Noble Bob watched.

Noble Bob Collins displays ribbon
Presented him by President Gerry.

CENTRAL FLORIDA WATER
PROCESSING SYTEMS

304 Richey Rd., Leesburg, FL 34748
(352) 365-2337

VILLAGE FLOORING
Of Fruitland Park

3329 N US Hwy 27 Fruitland Park, FL 34731

(352) 315-8855
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Awards Presented
At June 9th Stated

Meeting
At the club’s June 9th Stated Meet-

ing plagues were presented by Presi-
dent Gerry Vannienwenhove to No-
ble Bob Stines for his involvement
with, and attendance at, 6 Sam
Swope Rides and to Noble Jim Smith
for attending the Sam Swope Drive 3
times. Although not presented at the
meeting, President Gerry received a
plague for having attended 3 Sam
Swope rides. For his service acting
as club liaison for the Phil Dirt &
The Dozers Concerts a plague was
presented Noble Frank Van Leer by
President Gerry.

[Pictures On Right]

President Gerry presents plague to
Noble Frank VanLeer for his endeav-
ors with and attendance at Sam Swope
Rides.

President Gerry presents plague to No-
ble Jim Smith for his attendance at 3
Sam Swope Rides.

President Gerry presents plague to
Noble Bob Stines for his endeavors
with, and attendance at, 6 Sam Swope
Rides.

The following Noble has been re-
ceived as a new member into The
Villages Shrine Club.

Noble Gary Gray.

Welcome Noble. It is our sincere hope
that you and your Lady will come to our
events and truly feel at home amongst us.

We look forward to your fellowship and
participation in our Shrine club, its units
and clubs.

To Our
New Noble

Volunteers are still needed for both Friday, Oct. 2nd and Sat-
urday, Oct 3rd, at the following locations.

SAM’S CLUB [HWY 27/441]
WIN DIXIE [AT PINELLAS]

WAL-MART [HWY 466]

Your club can certainly use your help, so if there is any possi-
bility that you can volunteer, PLEASE contact: Bill Tanner
(352) 751-5853

Dr. Maureen Maciel
Appointed Chief Of Staff

At Tampa Shriners
Hospital For Children

Dr Maureen Maciel has been ap-
pointed chief of Staff at Tampa’s
Shriner Hospital for Children.

Dr. Maciel received her degree in
medicine at Mount Siani Medical
School in New York and did her resi-
dency at Ohio State University
Wexner Medical Center. Since 2007
she has been dedicated to caring for
children at Tampa Shriners Hospital.
After completing a year long fellow-
ship at the hospital, she continued as a
staff orthopaedic surgeon. In 2013,
she was named acting chief of staff
following the retirement of longtime
Chief of Staff Dennis Grogan, M.D.

VSC
NAME BADGES

$7.00 Ea

To Order Contact:
Bob Stines @ (352) 259-9191
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Officers

PRESIDENT:
Mervyn J. Harris
Res: (352) 350-7421
E-mail: mjhhi12@centurylink.net

VICE PRESIDENT:
Wayne C. Bryan
Res: (352) 750-5218
E-mail: bryanw1037@aol.com

SECRETARY/TREASURER:
Robert M. Stines
Res: (352) 259-9191
E-mail: stinesb@thevillages.net

BAHIA Shrine Clubs Associated With The Villages Shrine Club

Bahia Yellow Jackets

Scooter Club

2015 Officers

John Shirley, President
Res: (352) 259-8439
E-mail: jsshirley6842@yahoo.com

Dana Schultz Vice President
Res: (908) 391-1328
E-mail: danaschultz@earthlink.net

ButchAllison Secretary/Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-6574
E-mail: butchallison@aol.com

Club News John Shirley, President

There will be NOSEPTEMBEROUTING.
The club is looking for new membership. If you are a golfer

and would like to join us for an outing, please contact me at 259-
8439. We would love to have your company.

The Villages Shrine
Golf League

PLEASE GIVEYOUR FULLSUPPORTTO OUR GOLFTOURNEMENT SPONSORS

The Villages Theater Company
www.tvtc.yolasite.com

Please Support This Advertiser
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

MASONIC LODGE &
AFFILIATED MASONIC

ORGANIZATIONS EVENTS

MASONIC LODGE NO. 394:

September:

Stated Meeting…………............7th
Monthly Dinner...….…………14th

HIGH TWELVE:

September:

Monthly Meeting………............3rd

See inside front page for
meeting times, locations, etc.

EVENTS

September:

Board Meeting…………......21st
Monthly Meeting……....….28th

Note: For event locations and who to
contact for information pertaining to
events look at inside newsletters front
page.

OFFICERS

Judy Chaffin, President
Res: (352) 751-5126

Nancy Schnepfe, 1st Vice President
Res:

Jan Watkins, 2nd Vice President
Res:

Judy Clevenger, Secretary
Res: (352) 205-7336

Kyle Schultz, Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-5801

Denise Shirley, Assistant Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-8439

Mary Chladny, Director
Res: 352-259-9291

Julie Parker, Director
Res:

SHRINE

White Short Sleeve
Dress Shirt………………….$40.00

Maroon or White
Polo Shirt………………..$36.00

Maroon Coach’s Jacket..$45.00

Purchase From Mike Christy
3 Amigos Pro Shop

Villages Bowling Alley
Spanish Springs Square

995 Alverez Ave., Lady Lake, FL
(352) 753-7200

—— NEWS ——

Judy Chaffin, President

We are working on plans for our
Money/Lottery Tree Raffle and our
annual Fall Garage Sale. We are also
selling our White House Christmas
ornaments. Proceeds from each of
these will go to the Shriners Hospitals
for Children.

Al Kora Shrine Ladies meets the
4th Tuesday of each month at the
Cottage Inn in Fruitland Park at 10:30
am. We enjoy lunch right after the
meeting. If interested in joining Al

Kora Shrine Ladies, please contact
either Judy Chaffin, 352-751-5126,
or Noel Jennewine, 352-259-9501.

Saturday, November 7, 2015
HARBORHILLSCOUNTRYCLUB

6538 Lake Griffin Rd., Lady Lake, FL 32159
Phone: (352) 753-7711

For Details Contact: Omar Need (352) 259-7247



8893 US Hwy 441, Leesburg, FL 34788
(352) 702-0833

Supporting Shriners Hospitals for Children
SPONSOR OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Please Support This Advertiser


